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Boeing is continuing to make progress in developing the super-efficient 7E7 Dreamliner. The company is
showing off its new airplane development program with a new video at its exhibit at the Paris Air Show.
Attendees are being treated to spectacular images of both the inside and outside of the airplane. Boeing
Commercial Airplanes expects to seek authority to offer the new airplane near the end of the year.
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